
 

 

 
 
 
21 September 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank you to our sixth form parents and carers who either attended or sent questions to our most 
recent communications forum.  It was attended by Mrs Rubin on behalf of the Trustees and Mrs 
Clark from the school.  Please find here the link to the notes from this meeting.  
 
I would also like to thank the whole school community for participating in PCR testing and engaging 
with the contingency measures that we have in place at the current time.  We appreciate your 
understanding and share your eagerness to return to life less determined by COVID.  We will 
continue to keep you updated as the circumstances at Weald develops. 
 
Our programme of student led tours is continuing.  Thank you for the positive comments we have 
received from those who have been able to visit so far.  It is lovely to see our young people proudly 
showing their parents and carers around their school. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs E Bone 
Headteacher` 

https://www.wealdofkent.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1315&type=pdf

